
Hs . H. }1ichaelian 
410 Riverside Drive 
New York, Nevl York 10025 

Dear Ms . r1ichaelian: 

January 9, 1981 

Thank y u for your generous donation of 
$50.00 (fifty dollars) which you kindly gave to 
the Diocese of the Armenian Church of America. 

It is only through such generosity that we 
have been able to sustain the spiritual mission 
of our Church in America. 

Your sup ort is greatly appreciated. 

Yours sincerely, 

Syraun Palvetzian 
Executive Director 

Enclosure: Receipt number 37564 


